HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: SRCC Communications

Sent: Sunday, August 1, 2021 3:54 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Cc: Dugan, Matthew; Rodriguez, Lisa

Subject: District 9 meeting

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

To the CoA Redistricting Commission,

Our neighbors in the SRCC neighborhood are very interested in the upcoming redistricting of the city of Austin. I understand that a forum was recently held for folks in our area, District 9. Unfortunately we received no advance word about your forums. When the word finally came to our neighborhood, your commission had already held the meeting for our district.

Would it be possible to have someone speak to our neighborhood? We hold general membership meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of most months.

Our next meetings will be on August 17th, Sept. 21st, and Oct. 19th. All meetings begin at 7pm. For now our meetings are on Zoom, so there would be no need to appear in person.

Thank you,

Betty Weed, Communications Chair

South River City Citizens Neighborhood Association

http://www.srccatx.org/

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.